
Minutes from the Board of Health meeting held at  

5:00 pm, Thursday, the 21st of January 2021 

 

Present: Kenneth B. Lacey Jr., Donald Makowski, Timothy Czub, Tricia Valiton 

Attendees: None 

5:20 pm: Mr. Lacey calls the meeting to order. 

 

Business:  

~ Two vaccine clinics will be open, one at Harrington and one in Palmer, for Phase II. Regionalizing 
these will help our communities and utilize our resources more effectively. Eight towns are in the 
Palmer “district” and they are looking for volunteer/staffing assistance to get up to 250 vaccines 
each day. We will be asking for administrative support to go to each clinic one day a week for the 
next twelve weeks or so. 

~Mr. Lacey will be working with the Senior Center Director to get lists of residents age 75+ and 65+ 
to prepare for Phase II when it opens in mid-late February 

~The members reviewed all applications for the secretary position. Mr. Makowski will reach out to 
the top three candidates to schedule interviews on 1/28 or 2/4 

 

~6:56 pm Mr. Czub made a motion to accept the November minutes as written. Mr. Makowski 2nd, 
AIF 

~6:57 pm Mr. Czub made a motion to accept the December minutes as written. Mr. Makowski 2nd, 
AIF. 

~6:59pm Open discussion about complaints that school should be closed/remote only despite 
recommendation to maintain in-person or hybrid learning. 

~7:29 pm Mr. Makowski made a motion to adjourn, Mr. Czub 2nd, AIF 

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

        Donald Makowski 

        Board of Health Clerk 

        Date approved: 


